
 

 

 

Division of Measurement Standards ●   6790 Florin Perkins Rd, Suite 100 ●   Sacramento, California 95828             Gavin Newsom, Governor 
Telephone:  916.229.3000   ●   Fax:  916.229.3026  ●  www.cdfa.ca.gov/dms           State of California 
 
 
 
 

 
 
September 20, 2024 
 

 
TO: WEIGHTS AND MEASURES OFFICIALS 

 
 

DMS Notice M-24-01 
Discard:  12/31/2024 

 
SUBJECT: Thermometer Testing Unavailable at CACASA 2024 Fall Conference  
 
The California Department of Food and Agriculture, Division of Measurement Standards (DMS) 
Metrology Laboratory will be unable to perform its annual thermometer testing during the week 
of the 2024 California Agricultural Commissioners and Sealers Association (CACASA) Fall 
Conference. 
 
A follow-up DMS Notice will be issued as soon as thermometer certifications have resumed. 
The notice will require counties to send thermometers that are due for certification to the 
Metrology Laboratory by a specific date. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Demi Noll at Demielle.Noll-Tennin@cdfa.ca.gov, 
(916) 229-3036, or Toni Bulai at Toni.Bulai@cdfa.ca.gov, (916) 229-3022. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Schnepp, Director 
 
cc: Hyrum Eastman, County/State Liaison, CDFA 
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